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MRS. GERTRUDE BASS WARNER, DIRECTOR

UNIVERSITY OF OREGON
MUSEUM OF ART

EUGENE, OREGON

MURRAY WARNER COLLECTION

Feb 4th,1936

lMrs Gertrude Bass Warner
Hotel Heathman
Portland,Oregon.

Dear lrs Warner:

I have your letter regarding the Essay
Contest.Il will say nothing about it.

I will get six copies of any..paper that
carries the story of Président Boyer's inaugural.

I will return to Eugene Sunday night on
the bus that arrives at 8 p.m. I will go to the desk at
the Osburn and you can leave a message there,if you wish

to see me that evening.

Sincerely,
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lMabel Klockars Garner
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